
It was recently announced that Air Cadet Flight Sergeant Jack Crawford (third from
left) of 270-10th Avenue, St. Eustache sur-le-Lac, and Warrant Officer/2 Franks
Edmonds of 238 Wright Crescent, Dorval (second from right) have been selected to
attend College Militaire Royal de St. Jean, commencing in the Fall.

The two cadets, both members of No.588 (Canadair) Squadron were among 65
selected from. more than 350 cadet applicants representing the three services in all
provinces, and are shown here, with their parents and officers, being congratulated
by Canadair president J.G. Notman. Parents, officers and cadets shown here are all
employees of Canadair.

From left to right: hr. R. Crawford, Wing Commander E.E.Simms, commanding officer
No.16 (Canadair) Wing, R.C.A., cadet Flight Sergeant Crawford, Mrs. Crawford, Mr.
Notman, Mr. F. Edmonds, cadet Warrant Officer Edmonds, Flight Lieutenant H.W.
Brehn, commanding officer, No.588 (Canadair) Squadron, R.C.A.C.

September 7th, 1957.

(30)


